
 
 
 
 

November 10, 2021 
 
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Mr. Morris Woodruff, Secretary 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
 
RE:   The Empire District Gas Company d/b/a Liberty (“EDG” or the “Company”) 
         Tracking No. JG-2022-0147; Case No. GR-2022-0127 
 
Dear Judge Woodruff: 
 

On November 4, 2021, EDG submitted revised Purchased Gas Adjustment (“PGA”) Actual 
Cost Adjustment (“ACA”) tariff sheets, with a proposed effective date of December 1, 2021.  

 
To address minor errors noted by the Staff of the Commission, EDG is submitting 

substitute revised tariff sheets. As substitutes, these sheets continue to bear an issue date of 
November 4, 2021, and a requested effective date of December 1, 2021. 
 

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns you may have regarding 
this substitute tariff filing. 
 
      Sincerely, 
   

      Diana Carter 
 
 


